

32 Field Lane, Gaywood, King's Lynn, Norfolk PE30 4AY office@gaywood.norfolk.sch.uk www.gaywood.norfolk.sch.uk

Tel: 01553 774147

Headteacher: Mr Neil Mindham



9th September 2020.

Dear Parents and Carers,

RE. Pick Up Update for KS1 & KS2 Areas

We have been reviewing how the drop off and pick up areas have been working and whilst drop off seems to be working well, we have had to adapt the pickup point for Years four, five and six.

As the main entrance and exit for KS1 and KS2 is through the green gates, there has been congestion next to the mobiles. We have decided to move the Year four pick up point further around to better support social distancing. Miss Crickitt's class will exit via the white double doors next to the silver rail (see picture below) and Mr Smallwood's class will exit via the library (see picture below).

Please can we ask that you keep the walkway clear at all times to ensure a smooth flow of parents and children. We have ordered extra barriers to help, put extra markings on the floor to indicate the walkways and displayed additional posters.





Thank you for your continued support.

Kind regards,

Mr N.Mindham (Headteacher)



9th September 2020